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Finnegan Ferry near Drumheller closes until further
notice

Drumheller... Motorists are advised that the Finnegan Ferry southeast of Drumheller will be
closed until further notice.

The ferry carries Highway 862 traffic over the Red Deer River. Low water levels are
temporarily suspending the ferry’s operation. A further advisory will be issued when the ferry
resumes operations.

The Alberta government operates seven ferries on the provincial highway network. Visit
www.transportation.alberta.ca/1965.htm for more information on Alberta’s highway ferries.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Doug Scheelar

Maintenance Contract Inspector

Alberta Transportation

403-529-3644

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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